
 

    
 

              
             

 
             

                   
         

           
        

 
              

   
 

 
 

      
   

     
      

   
 
 

 
 

               
    

 
     

         
     

 
    

 
 

 
             

     
                

 
 

 
 

 
 

                                                                                

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Sixth Grade Parents, 

Ohio Department of Health requires all seventh grade students to obtain a tetanus, diphtheria, 
and acellular pertussis (Tdap) and the meningococcal vaccine prior to entry of seventh grade. 

If your child has already received the vaccines, please complete this form below and send it in 
with your course selection sheet or return to the Jr. High Office. If your child has not received 
the vaccines, please contact your health care provider so you can make an appointment to have 
your child immunized. The Montgomery Health Department also offers the immunization at a 
reduced cost - for more information, call 937-225-4550. 

If you have questions regarding this requirement, contact one of the school nurses. Thank you 
for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Barnett RN, MS, LSN, NCSN 
District School Nurse 
Oakwood JR/SR High School 
barnett.mary@oakwoodschools.org 

Return with your course selection sheet or to the JUNIOR HIGH OFFICE, 1200 Far Hills Ave., 
Oakwood, OH 45419. Thank you. 

Name of Student ______________________________________________________________ 
Date of Tdap, Boostrix, or Adacel ________________________________________________ 
Date of Meningococcal _________________________________________________________ 

Signature of physician __________________________________________________________ 

or 

I wish to exempt my child from the booster dose of Tdap and/or Meningococcal. vaccine I 
understand by exempting my child from required vaccines my child could be exempted from 
school should an outbreak of a communicable disease occur. Please indicate your reason for the 
exemption. 
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